
BOXES OF HOPE 

The Borough of Butler would like to inform the residents of Butler of a program that the Church 

of the Risen King is sponsoring, for those affected by COVID-19. If you are in quarantine or 

have tested positive for the virus help is available for groceries and personal hygiene products.  

The program Boxes of Hope is a tangible way for us to stretch out a hand to those that are affected 

through either illness, quarantine, or just the uncertainty of this time. Should you wish to participate 

by either receiving a box or donating items for distribution to those in need, please visit the Church 

of Risen King website: www.risenkingchurch.com  

 

 

http://www.risenkingchurch.com/

